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Week of August 23rd
http://karenpeterson.weebly.com/

Here is what we are up to this week…
Reading/Grammar:  
- Harcourt story, Officer Buckle and Gloria (comprehension test on Friday)
- continue learning new CAFÉ reading strategies, “Flip the Sound” and “Make a Mental Picture”
- continue Daily 5…intro to “Read to Someone” and “I Read, You Read”

- continue building class stamina in “Read to Self”. Our goal is 15 minutes of silent, uninterrupted reading by all students. Please have your child practice this at home.
Writing/Spelling:  
- writing complete sentences
- personal narrative of favorite family trip
- review of Write From the Beginning concepts (prewrite, flee map, rough    draft writing)
 - spelling words that contain short a and short e sounds (test Friday)
Math: 
- making pictographs and bar graphs
- ordering pairs and line graphs

- introduction to Mountain Math (daily skills review)

Content:
- ACE character activities

Website of the week:   www.pearsonsuccess.net
This site is for our math program and will be a wonderful tool for you and your child this year. You can access our math book at this site (which means your child does not have to bring it home…woo hoo!) Please refer to the note I sent home on Friday with your child’s username and password on it for this site. Starting Monday we will have math homework Monday-Thursday and your child can either bring the book home to use or use the book online. Homework can be completed on notebook paper available in class or in a spiral notebook.
 Info to know: 
- Spelling/reading/math facts homework is due every Friday. This is a one page paper that your child will track his/her reading and spelling on. You can find a list of spelling and math fact activities on my website under the homework tab. More info will be discussed at curriculum night as I know our homework is a little different than 2nd grade.
- Curriculum Night is Thursday from 6:30-6:45 for 3rd grade. Watch for an electronic survey to be sent to you this weekend about this.
- Early release day on Friday (12:05). I know it is tempting to take a three day weekend when we have an early release day on Friday, but please keep in mind that important classroom instruction does take place on these days. Students that miss Fridays are also missing the reading and spelling tests. Please do everything possible to limit the number of ER days that your child misses (except, of course, due to illness). If your child will be out please let me know if advance so I can prepare his/her work.
-Join us Saturday night from 6:00-8:00 for a pool party at the community center. Thank you to our amazing PTSA for putting this on.
Sincerely,

Mrs. Peterson

